
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PRACTICE CLOSURE 
 
 
 

The psychiatry practice Nancy M. Westermann, M.D., P.C. 
 

will close on May 27, 2022, the final day of operations,  
 

as the physician is retiring. 
 
 
 

To obtain a copy of a medical record now and in the future,  
 

please write to: 
 

Nancy M. Westermann, M.D., P.C. 
 

P.O. Box 352 
 

Pine Island, New York 10969-0352. 
 

The address is also listed on  
 

www.nancywestermannmd.com. 
 
 
 

You will be mailed an authorization to release information to sign 
 

and the medical record copying charge to pay in order to  
 

obtain a copy of the record.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 


